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   December 29, 2017 
 
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
Re:  Case 09-M-0311 – Cancellation of TSA Statement No. 8 by National Fuel Gas 
Distribution Corporation contained in PSC No. 9 – Gas. 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 Pursuant to Commission Order issued December 19, 2017, National Fuel Gas 
Distribution Corporation was directed to file a cancellation supplement effective on not 
less than one day’s notice, on or before January 1, 2018, cancelling the associated 
Temporary State Assessment Statement No. 8. 
 
 Attached is Supplement No. 5 to P.S.C. No. 9 – Gas which cancels the filing. The 
proposed supplement has an effective date of January 1, 2018. 
 
 Questions regarding this filing should be directed to the undersigned at  
(716) 857-7805.   
 
 Respectfully submitted, 

  
 Eric H. Meinl 
 General Manager 
 Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
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